NSDL.org Redesign Project



August 16, 2005

Core Integration is shifting the design of NSDL.org from a Library Builders site to a site that is engaging for our users and which highlights the NSDL Pathways projects.  Additional objectives for this project are to allow users to easily self-select based on who they are and what they want to accomplish.  We want to demonstrate the ways in which NSDL offers services well beyond a general web search engine.
Goals and Objectives (as stated in the project initiation document)
The site must provide simple navigation allowing users to quickly and directly reach the materials that are of value to them.

The site and navigation will be in an ACTIVE voice.

The site needs to help people understand:

· What we offer

· How it can be useful to them

· How to use NSDL

· How to become more involved

Content reuse and date specific posting and removal of content will be managed via OnRamp, a.k.a., the NSDL Content and Communications System, which will be available early in 2006.
Users should be able to self identify by what they want to do during that visit (search for resources, ask a question, get tools for building digital libraries, etc.) as well as by their audience profile (educator, student, digital library builder, etc.).
The site needs to provide the shortest path to connect users to materials and resources that they are seeking.
The site should offer multiple paths to finding information including multiple browse options.
The site should help people feel welcome / feel that there is something at NSDL for them.
The site should be widely accessible including visually impaired users as well as low-bandwidth users.
The new design of the site should place:


MORE EMPHASIS ON


LESS EMPHASIS ON

	Active
	Passive

	Externally focused
	Internally focused

	NSDL.org as an educational tool
	NSDL.org as a project scrapbook

	Mentality of an established institution
	Mentality of an ephemeral project

	Facilitating the user experience
	Explaining ourselves

	Addressing users’ educational needs
	Selling users on the concept of NSDL

	What NSDL has / is
	What NSDL is planning on having / being

	What users’ want to do or know
	What we think users should know

	Inclusive
	Insular


We conducted a User Test of the new pages on August 11, 2005.  An independent user test specialist worked with a group of six teachers to evaluate the layout and navigation of the changes.  The test addressed the effectiveness of the NSDL redesign by looking at the following: 1) whether users can easily self-select based on who they are and what they want to accomplish; 2) usability and usefulness of the browse and search features; 3) usability and usefulness of navigation, organization, and labels; 4) effectiveness of the NSDL site to offer something beyond a general web search engine.

We received evaluation readout this morning,  August 16.  Core Integration developers will make necessary adjustments to the webpage design, will continue work on enabling new navigation and content, and will conduct extensive system testing.  We plan on an early September release for the new site.
Please contact Karen Henry (khenry@ucar.edu) with questions about this project.

